
Following corona virus concerns , the schools have been closed as a precautionary measure . 
 
We at VEDA VYASA DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL  are starting session for class XII as committed 
earlier.We are taking proactive measures to ensure that academic progress of students is not hampered 
due to non conduct of classroom sessions. We have therefore made a shift to the virtual mode(non 
contact).  

The teachers will deliver e- lessons in the form of videos, audios and live demonstrations depending on 
the subject and topic . The students will also be provided with website links to visit and worksheets of 
various subjects.  

Parents are advised to ensure that their children go through these sessions from home.Students may 
connect with their teachers to clear any doubt and make best use of their time.Content transaction done 
during these virtual programs will be treated at par with classroom programs.  

Maintain  good personal hygiene .Stay safe and blessed.  

Shalini Arora
 Principal 


